
Providence Cedars-Sinai Tarzana Medical Center 

There are several candidates running for the open seats in the Salinas Valley Memorial 
Hospital Board of Directors on November 8. 

We have the opportunity to talk and interview these candidates. This is our chance to 
ask questions and give our input on the the future direction of our hospital.

After talking with all of them, we’ll vote to endorse the candidate who we’ll support in 
the next election.

For more information, contact NUHW Organizer Toni Macias at (210) 843-7776 or tmacias@nuhw.org.

Meet the candidates running 
for the SVMH board!

WHEN: 	 Monday October 3

TIME:		  5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m.

VIA ZOOM:  
nuhw.org/SVMH-Board-Candidate-Screening

JOIN US

NUHW.org


